
Kathy Cooper 

2583 

From: 

	

North Pocono Preschool [north poconopreschool@verizon .net] 

Sent : 

	

Friday, December 22, 2006 10:51 AM 

To: IRRC 

Subject: Chapter 49 

Dear IRRC : 

Please consider this vote of support for the new changes proposed in teacher certification - especially the 
creation of the Pre-K to Grade 3 certification and the separation of the special education certificate . 

Sarai Wilcox, BS 

12/27/2006 
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